CITY OF Glendale CALIFORNIA

613 E. Broadway, Room 200, Glendale, California 91206-4391

(818) 548-4844

Office of the MAYOR

February 10, 1993

Mayor Raul Perez City of Huntington Park 6550 Miles Avenue Huntington Park, CA 90255

Dear Mayor Perez:

On behalf of the City of Glendale, I would like to express our appreciation to the members of the SCRRA and the MTA for expanding the service of Metrolink. We believe the addition of midday and bi-directional service to our area will greatly increase the utilization of the system. We have been very pleased to be part of Metrolink and have worked hard to do our part in making it a success. We believe the ridership data proves that the City of Glendale is a major destination in addition to departure area. We hope this helps to demonstrate the transit needs and support for transit in our community.

Once again, we would like to thank you for developing and implementing this new service. I'm sure you all too often only hear the complaints and negative feedback, so we wanted to make sure you are aware of our appreciation and compliment you on the success of Metrolink.

Please let us know of anything we can do in the future to help. We hope this is only the beginning and an indication of the new and exciting opportunities in the future.

Sincerely,

Carl W. Raggio

Mayor

CWR:ms

93 FEB 17 AH 12: 52

RECEIVED
MAYOR'S DEFICE

